Recognition in Special District Governance

In recognition of completion of the required education, the Special District Leadership

Foundation presents the Recognition in Special District Governance Award

to

Spencer Edwards

This Sth Day of November 2018

David Aranda, SDLF Board President

Neil McCormick, SDLF Chief Executive Officer
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